
UNITED STATES 
UCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

JUL 2 1 2011 

James E. Molden 
Vice President of Operations Support 
Northern States Power Company 
Licensing and Management Issues 
41 4 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55401 

Dear Mr. Molden: 

Due to a change in NRC's licensing pOlicies, we must obtain possession limits for all materials 
listed on your license. As indicated in a telephone conversation between Leonard Sueper of 
your staff and myself on July 19, 2011, we have listed the total possession limit (200 millicuries) 
for licensed materials listed in Subitem 8. B. These changes were made in a corrected copy to 
Amendment No. 09 to your NRC Material License No. 22-08799-09. 

Please read the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions. If 
there are any errors or questions, please notify the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Region III office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Cassandra F. Frazier 
Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 22-08799-09 
Docket No. 030-13543 

Enclosure: Corrected Copy of Amendment No. 09 
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